
Greetings from our house to yours with news from 2007 

  

started with a visit to New York to see 

Jeff, Yunxia and Hong (age 3) as well as 

Buck.  In March we flew to Las Vegas for 

our Spring Break.  Janette started another 

season of horse shows with Farrly and Bary in May. In June we flew 

to Madrid.  After a few days together, Janette spent a week riding 

and Reinhard visited Wilfried in Holland.  In August we met Jeff, 

Yunxia and Hong in the Berkshires of Massachusetts. Before flying 

home we visited with Janette’s cousins at Mike and Tina’s house in 

Boston. We enjoyed the 21st annual Lot Party (86 people) and our 

pool before Janette started another school year (her last one 

before retirement). 

The fall started with the 60th Fort Reunion.  Reinhard helped with 

Donald’s recovery after his heart surgery.  Sadly, in October Bary died of cancer after a 

month’s decline in health.  We miss him. We also spent a weekend in Door County with our 

friends and Reinhard flew to Scottsdale in November to visit Marty. 

During the year we enjoyed getting together with 

our families and friends, catering to Raudi & Tobi 

(14 years old), going out to eat and seeing movies 

(76).  Janette is still doing yoga and rides as often 

as fits into her busy schedule.  Reinhard plays his 

monthly poker (14th year) and plays Frisbee Golf 

(115 official games).  Janette is still busy as 

Treasurer of AATSP and Foreign Language 

Department Chair and Reinhard works on various 

websites and attends retiree functions. 

 

You can see many more pictures at: http://www.reinhardtaylor.us/ 

and you can e-mail us at: HerrTaylor@comcast.net    –and-    JanetteWanner@comcast.net 

 

We wish you all good health and happiness in 2008! 

2007 


